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• Medicare
• Life Insurance
• Supplemental
• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

The smarter way 
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HealthMarkets Insurance Agency, Inc. is licensed in all states. Service and 
product availability may vary by state. Agents may be compensated based 
on enrollment. No obligation to enroll. We do not offer every plan available 
in your area. Any information we provide is limited to those plans we do 
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Call for a FREE QUOTE!
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(352) 737-9704
stanton.c4operations@gmail.com

Mary 
Catherine 

Landt
Attorney at Law
Tel: (352) 368-2242

230 NE 25th Ave, Suite 200, 
Ocala FL 34470

Parishoner

Contact me today to learn more:

Jim Spinelli CLU FIC 
General Agent
352-873-9417

Joseph-GA.Spinelli@kofc.org
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Jim Spinelli CLU FIC 
General Agent
352-873-9417
Joseph-GA.Spinelli@kofc.org

Discover the Catholic Difference

Contact me today to learn 
more about our products

Rely on the Knights of Columbus to help protect your family’s future.

A name you know and trust. 
An organization you can believe in.

© Knights of Columbus, 1 Columbus Plaza. New Haven CT 06510
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BLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCHBLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCH

ADDRESS:ADDRESS:
5 SE 17th Street
Ocala, FL 34471

PHONE:PHONE:
352.629.8092

FAX:FAX:
352.351.8872

EMAIL:EMAIL:
mail@blessedtrinity.org

WEBSITE:WEBSITE:
www.blessedtrinity.org

SICK CALLS:SICK CALLS:
352.629.8092

352.207.5835
(Emergency Pager)

MISSION:MISSION:
CHRIST THE KINGCHRIST THE KING
14045 N US HWY 301
Citra, FL 32113

352.595.5605

LA GUADALUPANALA GUADALUPANA
11153 West HWY 40
Ocala, FL 34482

352.291.2965

SCRIP
AVAILABLE
FOR THESE 
VENDORS

FOLLOW 
US ON 

FACEBOOK

PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092
Pastor Pastor Father Patrick J. Sheedy x3209

Associate Pastors Associate Pastors Father Zbigniew Stradomski x3227
 Father Titus Kachinda x3219

In Residence In Residence Father Joseph Maniangat 595.5605

Deacons Deacons Heriberto Berrios, James Maubach, Stephen Floyd, 
 Rodulfo Reverol, and Jose A. (Chepe) Perez

Sisters Sisters Immaculate Heart of Mary Reparatix 867.9860
 Misioneras Catequistas 622.4500

MASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITYMASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITY MASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHESMASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHES

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 4:00 pm and 6:00 pm

Sunday 7:10 am, 8:45 am, 11:00 am
 1:00pm Spanish, 5:00 pm Life Teen

DAILYDAILY
Mon-Fri 7:10 am and 5:30 pm

Wednesday 8:15 am (follows school schedule)

Thursday 6:30 pm (Spanish)

Saturday 8:00am

Reconciliation  Reconciliation  Saturday 2:45-3:30 pmSaturday 2:45-3:30 pm
  5:00-5:30pm  5:00-5:30pm

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 7:00 pm at Christ the King (Spanish)

Sunday 10:15 am at Christ the King
 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

DAILYDAILY
Tuesday 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

Wednesday 4:00 pm at Christ the King

 4:00 pm at Holy Days of Obligation

February 23, 2025 



 

PPAARRIISSHH  LLIIFFEE  
FFEEBBRRUUAARRYY  2233,,  22002255  ~~  SSEEVVEENNTTHH  SSUUNNDDAAYY  IINN  OORRDDIINNAARRYY  TTIIMMEE  

MMIISSSSIIOONN  SSTTAATTEEMMEENNTT::    Blessed Trinity Catholic Church Stewardship Community recognizes Jesus is Lord.  We believe that  
our Time, Talent and Treasure are gifts from God to be used for the spiritual, educational and social needs of  

our community, the Diocese and the world at large, especially the poor. 

PPaarriisshh  SSttaaffff            662299..88009922  
  

Sr. Juliet Ateenyi  Ministry to Sick  x3211              
   JNakalema@blessedtrinity.org  
Katherine Baker  Business Manager  x3218                    
   kbaker@blessedtrinity.org                                  
Megan Losito  Blessed Trinity School     622.5808   
   mlosito@btschool.org      
Lori Berndt  Elder Care            671.2823                        
   lberndt@blessedtrinity.org 
Jason Halstead  Brother’s Keeper       622.3846        
   jason@bkocala.org 
Lori Moenter  Parish Bookkeeper  x3228                     
   lmoenter@blessedtrinity.org 
Sue Lanier   Stewardship   x3208                 
   slanier@blessedtrinity.org 
Paul Miranda  Plant Manager  804.2415 
   pdminv@yahoo.com 
Sr. Concepta Najjemba Soup Kitchen  789.8139                
   cnajjemba@yahoo.com 
Melinda Gunn  Parish Secretary  x3201 
   mgunn@blessedtrinity.org                                          
Colleen Rabe  Director of Music & Liturgy     x3202                                  
   crabe@blessedtrinity.org                                            
Scott Bolton  Angels in Arms  622.6167                        
   sbolton@btaia.org     

Lydia Ross                 Youth Ministry                        x 3222                                  
   lross@blessedtrinity.org                                                   
Ana Vanegas                  Faith Formation  x3221                         
   avanegas@blessedtrinity.org 

     
TTrriinniittyy  CCaatthhoolliicc  HHiigghh  SScchhooooll   662222..99002255 
Lou Pereira  President               

Tammie Vassou  Principal                                       

NNEEWW  PPAARRIISSHHIIOONNEERRSS  AARREE  WWEELLCCOOMMEE  to stop by the 
Church Office to register Monday through Friday 8:00am 
to 5:00pm or online at www.blessedtrinity.org, click on 
join us. 

BBAAPPTTIISSMM::    We are pleased to help your family prepare for 
the special event of your child’s entrance into our faith 
community.  To help parents and godparents prepare, a 
class (English) is held the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 
7:30pm in the Community Center and in Spanish the 2nd                  
Saturday of each month at 9:00am at Guadalupana.     
Parents and Godparents must attend this class prior to 
scheduling baptism. 

MMAARRRRIIAAGGEESS::    If you are planning to be married at Blessed  
Trinity, your preparation process should begin at least four 
(4) months prior to desired date.  We look forward to 
helping you during your time of engagement and                                     
preparation for the vocation of Christian marriage.  Call 
the Church Office for an appointment with one of our 
priests. 

SSIICCKK  CCAALLLLSS  AANNDD  HHOOSSPPIITTAALL  VVIISSIITTSS::    If you or a family  
member are in a local hospital or homebound and would 
like to receive Communion or Sacrament of the Sick, 
please call the Church Office at 629.8092 or Sister Juliet at 
x3211.  When registering at the hospital, put your name on 
the Catholic List. 

PPAARRIISSHH  AAPPPP::   Download at myparishapp.com or search 
your phone’s app store for myParish

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  BBYY  TTHHEE  BBOOOOKK      
Today’s Gospel has encouraging words for good stewards—”Give and it shall be given to you. For the measure 

you measure with will be measured back to you.” What encouragement to give generously of the resources              
entrusted to our care! 

 LIVESTREAMING 
Please be advised that the Mass is being filmed, 
broadcast, and/or videotaped, including audio          
recording.  Your attendance at Mass constitutes your 
consent to these recordings, and to the use of the    
recordings by the church for public communications, 
social media, evangelization, and other business or 
religious purposes.  God bless and thank you for 
attending Mass at Blessed Trinity Catholic Church. 

  

Mary F. Barber M.D.
Rebecca Thornhill M.D.

Skin Cancer Center of Central Florida
Specializing in 

Mohs micrographic surgery, and cosmetics

10973 SE 175th Place, Suite 100,
 Summerfield, FL 34491

352-259-6553
Visit at www.skincf.com

ANDREA BROWN
T R A V E L  A D V I S O R

kmvtravel.com/andrea-b

Facebook & Instagram
@enchanting.escapes.by.andrea

andrea.b@kmvtravel.com

Disney Destinations
Universal Parks & Resorts
Cruises
All-Inclusives
And more!

Creating magical memories to last a lifetime

C O M P L I M E N T A R Y  T R A V E L  P L A N N I N G

FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL RECTORY AT 629-8092

ADVERTISE HERE!

CALL 

352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 

HERE!
CALL 

352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 352-629-8092

              
 

• Medicare Advantage and Supplemental Plans 
• Health Insurance for Individuals and Groups 
• Long Term Care 
• Annuities 
• Life Insurance for Final Expense Solutions                                                            

        rdaniel@roldaninsuranceservices.com 
www.roldaninsuranceservices.com 

 
 

Specializing in all your health insurance and Medicare plan needs. 

Roland Daniel 
Independent Insurance Consultant 
Tel. 352-673-5028 
Cell 786-837-3638 

  

Power or Pressure Washing
Call or text for estimate

Parishioner
Veteran owned and operated

Ericf@directpressurewashingllc.com

910 E. Silver Springs Blvd, Ocala, FL 34470

(352) 414-4206



 

WWOORRSSHHIIPP        
FFEEBBRRUUAARRYY  2233,,  22002255  ~~  SSEEVVEENNTTHH  SSUUNNDDAAYY  IINN  OORRDDIINNAARRYY  TTIIMMEE  

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                        
CChhiillii  SSuuppppeerr  VVoolluunntteeeerrss  

  

The Sisters of Blessed Trinity would like to 
thank all the people who helped make the 

chili supper a big success! 

 

TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  bbeeiinngg  ffaaiitthhffuull                                
sstteewwaarrddss!!  

AA  SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  MMOOMMEENNTT              
In today’s Gospel reading Jesus urges his listeners to “Be merciful, just as your Father is merciful.” He also 
offers several examples of putting mercy into action. Listeners can then reason their way into how to put 
the values of the Gospel reflected in these imperatives into practice in other situations. Good stewards 
look for opportunities to exercise God’s mercy toward others. They realize that, in doing so, their own              
experience of God’s mercy not only becomes more profound, but affirms their hope of seeing the Lord face
-to-face one day. How have we experienced God’s mercy in our lives? How might our thinking, attitudes, 
words and actions reflect God’s mercy on someone else today? 

In today’s Gospel, taken from the sixth chapter of Luke, Jesus offers a very challenging, seemingly impossible 
approach to daily life. “Love your enemies, do good to those who hate you, bless those who curse you, pray 
for those who mistreat you. To the person who strikes you on one cheek, offer the other one as well, and from 
the person who takes your cloak do not withhold even your tunic.” It makes one want to say, “Seriously, Lord?” 
And He doesn’t stop there. Jesus adds, “Give to everyone who asks of you, and from the one who takes what 
is yours do not demand it back.”  
 
It seems so unfair! That is, unless we look at this way of life from a stewardship point of view. Then, not only 
does it seem doable (though challenging), but it also actually makes perfect sense. A steward understands 
clearly that all he has and all that he is — his very life — is a gift from God given to him from an unfathomable 
abundance of love. This changes everything! This means “my” cloak, “my” tunic, “my” money, and time — all 
of it ultimately belongs to God. He has entrusted these things to each of us in love to use for His purposes and 
His glory. 
 
Does this mean we are to be passive “doormats” to anyone who 
wants to take advantage of us? Certainly not. Jesus explains this 
in the next verse of this passage when He says, “Do to others as 
you would have them do to you.” There is nothing wrong with   
loving oneself since God loves us and has made us in His own 
image and likeness. Jesus is simply asking that we also                         
approach others, and the sharing of our gifts, with this same                
attitude. He is giving us a definition here of real love, a steward’s 
love!  

NNeeww  PPaarriisshhiioonneerrss::  

Johnny Palencia 

George & Sarah Weber-Cornish 

Ross, Sarah, Kellan & Peyton Russell 

Nadecha & Noah Munoz 

Ronald Hull 

Deborah Tindall 

Jose & Nancy Ortiz 

BBaappttiissmmss::  

Matthew Quant Del Valle 

Our Catholic Appeal 
Our parish assessment from our diocese is 
$184, 191. 

So far we have received donations or pledges 
in the amount of $57,279.70. 

The gifts of the faithful across the nine                 
counties of our diocese are used to serve 
God’s people, to care for our properties and 
to make plans for future endeavors. By taking 
part we are reaffirming that we are active 
members of the One, Holy Catholic and                  
Apostolic church.  

Each of us is responsible not only for our own 
parish but also for the well being of the 
church throughout our diocese and the world. 

When we join together we do so much more 
than one parish could accomplish alone. Each 
gift, regardless of size, has a divine purpose.  

Year after year our parish has met its goal. 
That is due to the generosity of so many of 
you. Your OCA donation/pledge is very much 
appreciated.  

If you have never had the opportunity to give 
to our OCA appeal, hopefully this will be your 
chance.  

Thanks to all of you 

ASH WEDNESDAY, March 5                           
MASS SCHEDULE 

7:10am, 8:15am, 10:00am, 12:10pm, 
5:30pm, 7:00pm (English in the hall), 
7:00pm (Spanish in the 
church. 

Ashes distributed during all 
Masses after the homily.  

Pulpit Announcements  
We encourage pulpit announcements at the 
end of Mass here at Blessed Trinity. If you 
want to bring people’s attention to your 
bake sale, or your breakfast, or your prayer 
group, or bible study, etc. etc., you can do 
that as long as: 

1) You get permission in advance. You                 
cannot just walk up there. To get                     
permission, just leave word on Fr. Pat’s 
office phone (no email, no text). Assume 
permission if he does not call you back. 

2) Write out your announcement. It can    
only be 30 seconds long—that is only ten 
typed lines. You can put more detailed 
information (printed) in the bulletin. You 
do not need to tell the people the history 
of your group, accomplishments, etc. If 
you need them to know, put it in the  
bulletin. 

3) Once you have gotten permission, all you 
have to do is be already sitting in one of 
the chairs in front of the pulpit as soon as 
everyone has been to Holy Communion.   

 

WWOORRSSHHIIPP        
FFEEBBRRUUAARRYY  2233,,  22002255  ~~  SSEEVVEENNTTHH  SSUUNNDDAAYY  IINN  OORRDDIINNAARRYY  TTIIMMEE  

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                        
CChhiillii  SSuuppppeerr  VVoolluunntteeeerrss  

  

The Sisters of Blessed Trinity would like to 
thank all the people who helped make the 

chili supper a big success! 

 

TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  bbeeiinngg  ffaaiitthhffuull                                
sstteewwaarrddss!!  

AA  SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  MMOOMMEENNTT              
In today’s Gospel reading Jesus urges his listeners to “Be merciful, just as your Father is merciful.” He also 
offers several examples of putting mercy into action. Listeners can then reason their way into how to put 
the values of the Gospel reflected in these imperatives into practice in other situations. Good stewards 
look for opportunities to exercise God’s mercy toward others. They realize that, in doing so, their own              
experience of God’s mercy not only becomes more profound, but affirms their hope of seeing the Lord face
-to-face one day. How have we experienced God’s mercy in our lives? How might our thinking, attitudes, 
words and actions reflect God’s mercy on someone else today? 

In today’s Gospel, taken from the sixth chapter of Luke, Jesus offers a very challenging, seemingly impossible 
approach to daily life. “Love your enemies, do good to those who hate you, bless those who curse you, pray 
for those who mistreat you. To the person who strikes you on one cheek, offer the other one as well, and from 
the person who takes your cloak do not withhold even your tunic.” It makes one want to say, “Seriously, Lord?” 
And He doesn’t stop there. Jesus adds, “Give to everyone who asks of you, and from the one who takes what 
is yours do not demand it back.”  
 
It seems so unfair! That is, unless we look at this way of life from a stewardship point of view. Then, not only 
does it seem doable (though challenging), but it also actually makes perfect sense. A steward understands 
clearly that all he has and all that he is — his very life — is a gift from God given to him from an unfathomable 
abundance of love. This changes everything! This means “my” cloak, “my” tunic, “my” money, and time — all 
of it ultimately belongs to God. He has entrusted these things to each of us in love to use for His purposes and 
His glory. 
 
Does this mean we are to be passive “doormats” to anyone who 
wants to take advantage of us? Certainly not. Jesus explains this 
in the next verse of this passage when He says, “Do to others as 
you would have them do to you.” There is nothing wrong with   
loving oneself since God loves us and has made us in His own 
image and likeness. Jesus is simply asking that we also                         
approach others, and the sharing of our gifts, with this same                
attitude. He is giving us a definition here of real love, a steward’s 
love!  

NNeeww  PPaarriisshhiioonneerrss::  

Johnny Palencia 

George & Sarah Weber-Cornish 

Ross, Sarah, Kellan & Peyton Russell 

Nadecha & Noah Munoz 

Ronald Hull 

Deborah Tindall 

Jose & Nancy Ortiz 

BBaappttiissmmss::  

Matthew Quant Del Valle 

Our Catholic Appeal 
Our parish assessment from our diocese is 
$184, 191. 

So far we have received donations or pledges 
in the amount of $57,279.70. 

The gifts of the faithful across the nine                 
counties of our diocese are used to serve 
God’s people, to care for our properties and 
to make plans for future endeavors. By taking 
part we are reaffirming that we are active 
members of the One, Holy Catholic and                  
Apostolic church.  

Each of us is responsible not only for our own 
parish but also for the well being of the 
church throughout our diocese and the world. 

When we join together we do so much more 
than one parish could accomplish alone. Each 
gift, regardless of size, has a divine purpose.  

Year after year our parish has met its goal. 
That is due to the generosity of so many of 
you. Your OCA donation/pledge is very much 
appreciated.  

If you have never had the opportunity to give 
to our OCA appeal, hopefully this will be your 
chance.  

Thanks to all of you 

ASH WEDNESDAY, March 5                           
MASS SCHEDULE 

7:10am, 8:15am, 10:00am, 12:10pm, 
5:30pm, 7:00pm (English in the hall), 
7:00pm (Spanish in the 
church. 

Ashes distributed during all 
Masses after the homily.  

Pulpit Announcements  
We encourage pulpit announcements at the 
end of Mass here at Blessed Trinity. If you 
want to bring people’s attention to your 
bake sale, or your breakfast, or your prayer 
group, or bible study, etc. etc., you can do 
that as long as: 

1) You get permission in advance. You                 
cannot just walk up there. To get                     
permission, just leave word on Fr. Pat’s 
office phone (no email, no text). Assume 
permission if he does not call you back. 

2) Write out your announcement. It can    
only be 30 seconds long—that is only ten 
typed lines. You can put more detailed 
information (printed) in the bulletin. You 
do not need to tell the people the history 
of your group, accomplishments, etc. If 
you need them to know, put it in the  
bulletin. 

3) Once you have gotten permission, all you 
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Sunday, February 23rd—There is no Life 
Night this Sunday after the Life Teen Mass,                 
students are encouraged to attend the Antioch 
Retreat at St. Paul Leesburg.  

Sunday, March 2nd— Prepare your heart 
for the Lenten season at this special Life Night. 
Join us after the Life Teen Mass, meal begins at 
6:00pm. 

Ministers of the Eucharist Training—             
We have one more meeting set up 
for training of new ministers of holy 
communion. It will be                            
Saturday, March 1st from 9:00am-
12:00 in the Parish Hall. 

Please call the church office to put 
your name on the list, 352.629.8092 or call Dee 
McNeal at 352.390.0091. 

Any and all practicing Catholics are encouraged from 
age 16 on up to ….As long as you are physically able 
to stand on your feet and able to gather around the 
altar to receive and bring the eucharist to your       
assigned spot.  Re-verification for School                         

Stewardship Families 
All School Stewardship families will be receiving a 
letter soon regarding stewardship re-verification.  
This year’s meeting days will be in the Community 
Center on Tuesday, Feb. 25th (8 am until noon) and 
Wednesday Feb. 26th (6 pm until 9 pm).  Each  family 
will be given a specific appointment time but if they 
are unable to make that appointment, they can drop 
in at any of the given dates/times and they will be 
worked into the schedule.   

Each family must attend on one of the three 
meeting days in order to continue as a school  
stewardship family for the 2025-26 school year. 

All necessary information, including available times, 
will be in your letter.  If you have any questions after 
receiving your letter, contact Stewardship                         
Coordinator Sue Lanier slanier@blessedtrinity.org. 

OLD PALMS 
Please bring back your old 
blessed palms and place 
them in the container in 
the vestibule. They will be 
burned and the ashes will 
be used for Ash                   
Wednesday.  

20th Annual Long-Sleeve Relief Drive 
Americans are all integrally connected to the                   
farmworkers every time they eat. These men and 
women do some of the most important work in this 
country—feeding a nation—and deserve support. 
Caring about farmworkers  reveals a care for the                
inherent dignity and humanity of the people in these 
communities.  

Will you help? You can do this by collecting long-
sleeve button down shirts. Bring these items to the 
church and place in the box provided. 

In addition to clean and gently used long-sleeve 
button down shirts, the Farmworker                                        
Association of Florida is requesting the                           
following items: 

• Children’s clothing 

• Diapers and baby supplies 

• Blankets 

• Food donations, such 
as: beans, rice,                             
tortillas, maseca,                  
cooking oil and canned 
soups 

Thank you! 
The San Genesius Theatre Ministry would like to 
thank the Blessed Trinity parishioners for all the 
donations to repair the bathroom at the parish 
hall stage for our actors.  

Also, a big thanks to Heather Smith and the 
CCW for all the support they are giving us. 

Gift Shop News 
Don’t miss the new items coming in each week! 

Need something new for Lenten devotions of for 
children’s Easter baskets? 

Come take a look before or after weekend              
Masses. 

***This week we are only open 3:30-5:30pm 
Wednesday, February 26*** 

Vocation Cup 
We now have replaced the missing vocation 
cups.  

We have one for each weekend Mass. 

Our hope is that everyone would bring this cup 
home and pray for vocations each day for that 
week and bring back the cup to the same Mass 
the next week, or before that time—not after 
that time. When you get the cup see the                      
sacristan on the way out. You will get a nice 
container to put the cup in and a prayer leaflet 
to help you with your prayers for vocations.  

The vocation cup is not primarily for people 
who are celebrating birthdays. We started      
giving it out to one of those   
celebrating a birthday because 
people were slow to come               
forward. We would  prefer to 
leave it open to the public.  

 

"Each one of them is Jesus in disguise." 
~ St. Teresa of Calcutta 

YYOOUU  AARREE  CCOORRDDIIAALLLLYY  IINNVVIITTEEDD  TTOO  AA      

PPRROO--LLIIFFEE  SSYYMMPPOOSSIIUUMM!!  
 

              DDAATTEE::    TTuueessddaayy,,  FFeebbrruuaarryy  2255,,  22002255  

              TTIIMMEE::    55::3300  --  88  PPMM    

              LLOOCCAATTIIOONN::    BBlleesssseedd  TTrriinniittyy  CCaatthhoolliicc  
CChhuurrcchh  ((KKiinngg  ooff  KKiinnggss  HHaallll))  

                            55  SSEE  1177tthh  SSttrreeeett,,  OOccaallaa  

Join us for an inspiring and impactful event featuring 
presentations that honor the dignity of life and                  
promote a culture of compassion and respect. 

FFeeaattuurriinngg  DDrr..  WWiilllliiaamm  LLiillee,,  DDOO  ––  IInntteerrnnaattiioonnaallllyy                                      
RReeccooggnniizzeedd  SSppeecciiaall  GGuueesstt  SSppeeaakkeerr 

Dr. Lile (prolifedoc.org) will share his expertise on 
the life and personhood of the preborn,                               

emphasizing understanding through love and                          
empowered education. 

Enjoy an evening of meaningful discussions,                           
promotional tables, exciting door prizes, and                             
delicious food. The program will run from 66::0000  ttoo  
88::0000  PPMM with a 15-minute intermission. Childcare 
will be available.   

For further details and to RSVP please contact:  
Liesa Borrillo at liesaborrillo@gmail.com 

SStteepp  oouutt  iinn  ffaaiitthh  aass  aa  cchhaannggee--mmaakkeerr  aanndd  hheellpp  
sshhaappee  oouurr  ccuullttuurree  

wwiitthh  hhoonneessttyy,,  ttrruutthh,,  aanndd  tthhee  lloovvee  ooff  CChhrriisstt!!  
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Monday, Feb  24 7:10am      Cecelia Eke  † 
   5:30pm      Roseann Webb  † 

Tuesday, Feb 25 7:10am      Grace Weiting † 
   5:30pm      Maggie McDonald †          

Wed, Feb 26  7:10am      Homer Rothfusz  †            
   8:15am      Patricia & Robert  
          Daly †   
   5:30pm      Anthony Kernan † 

Thursday, Feb 27 7:10am      Janie Kearns (L) 
   5:30pm      Charles Bianculli (L) 

Friday, Feb 28  7:10am      Christopher Glenn (L)
                      5:30pm      Mary Bianculli (L)       

Saturday, March 1 8:00am      Sisters of IHMR L/D
   4:00pm      Jim & Nancy  
                       Scanlon †                        
   6:00pm      Gene Rishel  † 

Sunday, March 2 7:10am      Angelo & Anna              
           Zappulla  †  
   8:45am      Anthony Kernan  † 
   11:00am    Carmen Tovar Diaz †
   1:00pm      Spanish Community              
   5:00pm      Tom Fuller  † 
   

Please pray for John Terrone and Tom Burns who have  
recently passed away.  

  

 

 

AADDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                                                                          

PPaatthhwwaayy  PPhhaarrmmaaccyy                                                     
Paul Franck, R.Ph.                                           

352.624.2779 

GGaallaaxxyy  MMoottoorrss                                                                                              
Buy here—Pay here                                         

352.895.1222 

PPlleeaassee  sseeee  oouurr  AAddss  aatt  tthhee  bbaacckk  ffoorr  aallll                                                                                                  
oouurr  bbuussiinneessss  ssuuppppoorrtteerrss..                                                                                                                  

Perpetual Adoration  
The following hours need to be filled:                                                              

Sundays: 5:00pm - 6:00pm     
Sundays: Midnight - Mondays 1:00am       
Thursdays: Midnight - Fridays 1:00am      

Fridays: 1:00am - 2:00am                                   
Fridays: 1:00pm - 2:00pm 

Also in need of substitutes, especially between 
Midnight and 5:00am                                                                                                      

 Our stewardship way of life here at BT encourages 
each family to commit one hour a week to the                          
adoration chapel; please prayerfully consider this                 
ministry’s needs and if you are unable to serve, please 
pray that God will send individuals to sustain this core 
ministry, here at Blessed Trinity. 

The Lord looks forward to your visit! 

For your special hour of praise before the Blessed                        
Sacrament call or email: Carol Blackstock 352-622-7348 
or 352-425-8638, carolblackstock@gmail.com. 

“People ask me: ‘What will convert America and save 
the world?’ My answer is prayer. What we need is for 
every parish to come before Jesus in the Blessed                  
Sacrament in holy hours of prayer.”  - 
St. Mother Teresa 

 
 

Mobile Device Giving 
Scan the QR code to donate                                                   
online.  

Thank you for your donation! 

                                                                                            Life Teen Car Wash 

Saturday/Sunday 

March 1/2  
Come and support our students going to Camp 

Hidden Lake next summer in Georgia! Drop 
your car off before Mass and come back after 
to a sparkling car cleaned up by our Life Teen 

students. Your car will look as great as you feel 
after receiving Christ at Mass! 

Fr. Pat Scam emails / texts 

Remember, Fr. Pat does not email or text—
always calls.  If you receive                          
anything by email or text, delete and                      
ignore! No need to verify with the office, if 
you receive anything other than a phone 
call, it’s a scam! 

First Saturday Devotion  
All members of the parish are invited to attend 
the Frist Saturday Devotion in honor of the              
Immaculate Heart of Mary. 

The next devotion will be on Saturday, March 1 
following the 8am Mass.  

Holy Year Pilgrimage  

Pilgrimages have always been a big part of our 
Catholic faith. Millions of people go to pilgrim 
sites all over the world each year. They go not 
primarily as tourists, but as people who take 
time out and time apart at a recognized holy 
place. They do this to pray, to do penance, to 
receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation and 
the eucharist in a pilgrim site that is set apart 
for this purpose.  

Most people are not in a position to go a far  
distance to visit these holy pilgrim sites. 

This year, 2025, is a holy year. 

Our parish, Blessed Trinity, is making plans for 
a one day pilgrimage to St. James Cathedral in  
Orlando on April 29th. Parishes and schools 
are encouraged to make this pilgrimage                   
during this holy year.  

We will have buses going from Blessed Trinity 
grade school and Trinity Catholic high school. 

St. James Cathedral will be set aside for us 
most of April 29th. 

If you go you can join adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament early morning up to 11:30am.                    
Confessions at 11:30am and then Mass at 
12:10pm with our priests and deacons                          
concelebrating. Mass will be followed by a 
guided tour of the Cathedral. Their social hall 
will be set aside for us if we bring our own 
lunch.  

We will get a bus or two if enough people call 
in to make reservations. A voluntary donation 
is all that is required.  

Pray about joining us.  
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RREEAADDIINNGGSS  FFOORR  NNEEXXTT  WWEEEEKK  

SSiirr  2277::44--77  

  CCoorr  1155::5544--5588

LLkk  66::3399--4455  

FFeebb  2222  //  2233::         

MMaarrcchh  11  //  22::  In memory of Harold Duris                         
          from Colleen Duris 

 

Please call the Church Office at 629.8092 x3201 
if you would like more                        
information on placing flowers 
on the altar.   

                                                                                            

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  OOFF  TTRREEAASSUURREE    ~~  WWEEEEKKLLYY  OOFFFFEERRIINNGGSS  

WWeeeekkllyy  OOffffeerriinngg                                                FFeebbrruuaarryy  1166,,  22002255                                                                                                                          
Weekend Total:            434      $  22,163.93       Year to date collection:  $ 2,649,940.20           
Electronic Offering Total:      425              $  42,242.07 

Loose Cash / Votives Total:                    $  2,163.00                    Year to date budget:       $ 2,692,512.00 

School Mass Offering:                          $   195.65                    Year to date deficit:       ($42,571.80)                                     
Non Sunday:             85                 $   13,528.07                                                                                                     
Grand Total for Week:        $   80,292.72                                                                                     
Amount needed for Operating Expenses:$  84,141.00                                                                                       
Difference                       ($3,848.28)           

“TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  yyoouurr  ddoonnaattiioonnss..””                                                                                                                                                                                              

Expansion of Blessed Trinity Sister              
Parish Church 

So far we have heard from 107 donors. 

We have $221,683 donated/pledged. 

Our goal to complete the expansion is 
$244,000. 

Let us know if we can count on you to 
help us  expand our sister parish church 
to make room for the amazing growth of 

their parish.  

Brother’s Keeper Pantry List—                      
March 1 / 2 

Needed: 

• Toothpaste/ Toothbrushes 

• Razors 

• Soap 

• Shampoo 

• Deodorant 

• Laundry Detergent 

• Cereal 

• Canned Fruit 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

180 is a Life Teen retreat that aims to 
shift our perspective and prepare our 
hearts for Lent. All high school aged                  
students are invited to this unique and 
powerful experience on March 8, 
2025. There will be worship, adoration,  
reconciliation, mass, bible studies, 
games, and more! The cost of the retreat 
is $20 which covers the cost of two 
meals, a T-shirt, and retreat materials. 
Limited scholarships are available,                      
contact Lydia Ross. Register by February 
26 in order to receive a t-shirt. Late                    
registrations will be accepted, but will not 
be guaranteed a t-shirt. 
WHERE: King of Kings Building 
WHEN: March 8, 2025, 9:00AM – 9:00PM 
WHAT TO BRING:  Water bottle, snack to 
share, and your own Bible. It is crucial 
that each student have their own Bible, 
please contact Lydia Ross if you do not 
own a Bible (lross@blessedtrinity.org). 

BINGO NIGHT FUNDRAISER      
   My name is Belicia Baker and my husband and I are 

one of these statistics. 1 in 4 women experience               
miscarriage. Meanwhile, 1 in 175 births are stillborn, 
or about 21,000 babies each year. Ever since the loss 

of my daughter, I have had the opportunity to get  
involved in an organization called the Star Legacy 

Foundation. This foundation's mission is to increase 
awareness, support research, promote education, 

and encourage advocacy and family support                            
regarding pregnancy loss, and infant death. With that 

said, I will be hosting a Bingo night on March 21st, 
2025 from 6-9 PM at Blessed Trinity Catholic Church. 
Dinner will be provided. I will be selling tickets for the 

price of $30 per person. If you are interested in                   
attending feel free to contact the church office (ask 

for Katherine Baker) or give me, Belicia Baker, a call at 
210-904-6863. 
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READY-MIX CONCRETE
Now Serving Ocala
& Marion County
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ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

 
 

Pro-Life Symposium                                                   
Tuesday, February 25                               

5:30-8:00pm                                          
King of Kings 

 
 

Minister of the Eucharist Training               
Saturday, March 1                                        
9:00am-12:00pm                                            

Parish Hall 
 
 

Rosary Makers                                           
Saturday, March 1                                        

9:00-10:30am                                               
Community Center 

 
 



The Village 
Sleep Lab

ACCREDITED BY THE AMERICAN ACADEMY OF SLEEP MEDICINE

Juan Albino, MD
Board Certified in Sleep & Pulmonary Medicine

Se habla Español.

352-751-4955
Fax: 888-716-2004

www.villagesleeplab.com

Next to the Village Regional Hospital

ADVERTISE 

HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

BLESSED TRINITY 
PARISHONERS

  
Spanish Community—Fr. Zbigniew Stradomski 
If you are interested in any of the following 
ministries, please contact the ministry head 
listed below. 
 
Ministerio Oficina Hispana                                                          
Doris Feliciano    352.497.3486 
 
Ministerios Liturgicos                                                                            
Luis y Patricia Goya     352.433.8222 
 
Ministerio De Lectores                                                                 
Bessy Ortiz—Blessed Trinity   305.772.7115                     
Neliana Neal—Guadalupana   352.427.1703                            
Agustina Hurtado—Christ the King  
352.502.9497 
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